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Working towards the preservation of an ecologically sound Lake Maxinkuckee ​ and its surrounding watershed

FALL NEWSLETTER Contents.....

Kline Levee Update

New LMEC Members

New LMEF Members

Starry Stonewort

Wake Boats

If you prefer to receive your newsletter electronically,

send an email to be removed from the hard copy list

and added to the electronic list.

The Big Thirst

I have had several people comment to me in
September that the lake is quite low. So, I thought I
would check to see if data would support that
observation. The United States Geological Survey
(USGS) has a gage station to measure the lake
level. 

READ MORE

Nature Scavenger Hunt

Enjoy a beautiful fall day and take a walk.

Download and print this page to document how many
signs of the changing season you see.
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2020 Fundraising

In November 2019, your LMEF board set a

2020 fundraising goal of $135,000. This

amount would fully fund all the projects and

programs scheduled for the upcoming year.

As you well know, 2020 did not go exactly

as planned! However, thanks to your

generous gifts, we were still able to move

forward with many of our planned projects

and tasks.

New Website
New Blog
Programming at Multiple Grade Levels
Newsletters
Regular Electronic Updates
Water Monitoring
Aquatic Vegetation Monitoring
Community Outreach

If you have already made your 2020 gift,
THANK YOU!

We are very close to reaching our goal. If
you have not yet made a gift this year,
won't you consider doing so?

Donate

Or send your check to:

LMEF
PO Box 187
Culver, IN 46511

Remember, every gift to the
LMEF makes a difference!

 ​

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=5QBLWWGAHYC5L&source=url
https://www.facebook.com/lakemaxcouncil/?ref=bookmarks

